Letter to the Editor (The Gauntlet)

Due to the current increase in anti-Zionist activity on both Mount Royal
University and University of Calgary’s campus, [ am strongly
considering alternative options as to where I should pursue my law
degree. As a student and an activist for peace I am stalwartly
disgruntled by the continued spewing of lies and hate which have put a
bad name on Jewish people, and the peace-pursuing state of Israel. By
allowing these messages of hatred to be in news sources such as The
Gauntlet, we are promoting dishonesty and prejudice around
institutions that promote equality and acceptance.

- Jake Birrell



